THIS IS An informaton PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
teresa morgan, Superintendent

DATE:
April 15th, 2021
SUBJECT:
Reconfigure CHHS entrance and sewer easement
ISSUE:


Wendy’s is considering opening a new restaurant next to our eastern most entrance off Highway 62 at CHHS.  They would like to consolidate their entrance with ours and are asking for a sewer easement.
FACTS:
Entrance Info
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Sewer Info
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Consideration:

Consider granting easement.
